
 

Quarterly Progress Summary: July to September 2016  
 

New Value Chains and Dairy Products (Whai Hua) PGP programme 

 

Summary of progress during the quarter 

• The extension to this PGP programme focuses on further development of processing 

methods and market relationships. 

• A processing prototype has been installed and tested at the Food Innovation Waikato 

plant. Commercial validation runs will be conducted in Q2. 

• A collaborative agreement to undertake an evaluation of the target product has been 

signed with a major international company. Test material will be supplied in Q2. 

Upcoming activities 

• The work during Q2 will complete this PGP programme. A final report will be provided in 

January 2017. 

 

Investment  

Investment  

period 

Industry 

contribution 

MPI 

contribution 

Total 

investment 

During this Quarter $48K $34K $82K 

Programme To Date $1,951K $1,937K $3,888K 

 

 

 


